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By Order 117/11, the Public Utilities Board (PUB or Board) rejects Manitoba Hydro’s  (MH) Application 

for a Review and Vary of PUB Order 99/11. 

Order 99/11, an interim Order, is the first of two orders to arise out of a recently concluded rate hearing, 

wherein PUB reviewed MH’s requests for rate amendments and other matters. The hearing canvassed 

MH’s major capital development plan, a plan relying on new export contracts. PUB has issued a subpoena 

for MH’s export contracts, which MH currently seeks to quash at the Manitoba Court of Appeal. 

A copy of this Order, Order 117/11, and past Orders concerning MH may either be reviewed on the 

Board’s website www.pub.gov.mb.ca, or obtained from the Board’s Office. 
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